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Andy Strout, 
 
 

Congratulations Andy! You have been selected as the 2014 (Maine) 
MAHPERD's Hoops for Heart Outstanding Coordinator of the Year. 
 
 
It is with great honor that we write to congratulate you on behalf of the Maine Association of Health, 
Physical Education, Recreation and Dance (MAHPERD) Awards Ceremony held at the Samoset 
Resort in Rockport on November 3, 2014 at 6:30 p.m. We invite you to attend the banquet at 
MAHPERD’s expense prior to the Awards Ceremony. If you wish to order extra banquet tickets for 
friends and family who wish to be present for the award, please leave an e-mail message with the 
number attending before October 24th. The cost of a banquet ticket is $27.00. 

 
 

Please send Gary Spinney (gspinney13@gmail.com) via e-mail 10-12 or more digital pictures, with 
the subject reading MAHPERD JRFH/HFH Awards Pictures, of your choosing that I can use during 
the presentation of your awards by October 10, 2014 or sooner. 
 
Again, congratulations Andy, on this well-deserved honor. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gary Spinney, Joint Project JRFH/HFH State Coordinator 
Gary Urey, Youth Market Director, Maine    
gary.urey@heart.org 
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